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Comments? Ideas for a future column? Please e-mail info@windsorlatinmass.org. Previous columns are available at www.windsorlatinmass.org. 

Hillsdale College Chapel Hosts Another Tridentine Mass 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For at least the second time since its construction, the new Christ 

Chapel at Hillsdale College hosted a Tridentine High Mass, on 

Friday, December 2, 2022. The Mass was organized by the 

Jackson, Michigan Tridentine Community at St. Mary Star of the 

Sea Church and celebrated by St. Mary’s pastor Fr. Tim Nelson. 

The chapel has gained much press because it was designed by 

celebrated Catholic architect Duncan Stroik. 

 

Jackson TLM organizer Jeff Mausolf reports that “99%” of the 

approximately 150 in attendance were students, an encouraging 

sign of hope for the future.  

 

Catechesis Through Sacred Art 
from St. Agnes Parish, St. Paul, Minnesota 

 
One of the best-known traditional parish/school combinations in 

North America is St. Agnes in St. Paul, Minnesota. Featured in 

Episode 3 of Extraordinary Faith, St. Agnes offers both the 

Traditional Latin Mass and the Novus Ordo ad oriéntem in Latin, 

along with a classical school offering grades PreK-12. The school 

publishes a glossy magazine geared towards alumni, The Aggie 

Archives. The current issue includes a column called Liturgical 

Living, with the first article entitled “Catechesis Through Sacred 

Art: Vestments”. 

 

Besides providing an 

explanation of vestments 

and liturgical colors, the 

article, written by pastor 

Fr. Mark Moriarty, 

contains this fascinating 

tidbit: 

 

“…the Roman soldier, Martin, encountered an under-dressed and 
cold beggar. Martin took his cape and cut it in half, giving one 
piece of it to the poor man. Later Martin discovered in a vision that 
it was really Jesus in disguise. After Martin became a Bishop of 
Tours, a small church was built to hold the surviving half of 
Martin’s cape. The little building was named after the ‘little cape’, 
or in French, ‘chapelle’. This is where we get our word for small 
churches, chapels.”  

 

The magazine may be read on-line at:  

https://www.saintagnesschool.org/alumni/aggie-archives-

magazine. 

As of press time, however, the current issue has not yet been 

posted on-line. 

 

St. Charles Borromeo Cheboygan Restoration Update 
 

The March 7, 2021 edition of this column reported on the effort 

former Jackson, Michigan Tridentine Mass organizer Bill Price, 

Sr. was undertaking to restore an abandoned Catholic church in 

Cheboygan, St. Charles Borromeo, to host the Traditional Latin 

Mass. Despite a lack of support by the Gaylord Diocese, Bill has 

pushed forward with his almost single-handed (and self-funded) 

restoration of the church, optimistic that some day permission and 

encouragement to host TLMs will be forthcoming. Bill recently 

sent us a current photo of the restoration. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tridentine Masses This Coming Week 
 

Tue 01/17 6:00 PM: High Mass at Our Lady of Good Counsel, 

Plymouth (St. Anthony, Abbot) 
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